From: Donald Duck [mailto:ducksonholiday@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: Fri 19/12/2008 18:19

To: alan randall

Subject: we're coming home.....with your help....

Hi Everyone at the Queens Head.

OK Big Al set you all a challenge
to find us ! We understand there
is @ map in the pub for you ALL to
pick a square and try and guess
where we will be found.....All your
money is going to a charity so put
your hands in your pockets...dig
deep....and have a go. A photo of
where we have been in the village
will be supplied and the winner
gets a prize......I know we have
been away a while on our travels
but we thought it would be nice to
come home for Christmas but
without your help that won't
happen........ so get
guessing......please.

Plus I think Alan would like us to
come home....



